Minutes of a Committee Meeting of the Fellowship of '1066' Longmarkers held at 16 Brading Close, Hastings, at 8pm on Tuesday, 10th January 1989.

Present: Arthur Coleman (in the Chair)

Esther Carpenter
Denis Coleman
Barbara Powell
Sid Powell
Colin Sinden
Ernie Spray

Joyce Coleman (Secretary)

The Minutes of the last meeting were read and adopted.

Matters arising:- The Chairman has sent dinner tickets and a membership card to Malcolm Gardner but has still received no reply.

Financial Report: Since the last meeting there has been £11.73 interest added to the account. £32 was withdrawn for the hire of a minibus for the Christmas Tea and £24 replaced. The balance now stands at £316.56, which is an increase of £3.73 since the last meeting. There is still a few pounds in the petty cash.

The Bank and Receipt Books were checked and approved.

Christmas Tea: The tea and social evening which followed were thoroughly enjoyed by all.

The minibus arrangements worked out well and pick-up and drop-off points were to the satisfaction of all concerned. A loss of £8 was made on the minibus as four seats were not taken.

The Chairman has received a letter from Tim Carpenter stating how much he enjoyed the evening and thanking him for organising the event.

The Chairman has telephoned the landlady of the Ash Tree Inn thanking her for her efforts on our behalf and making a provisional booking for the third Sunday in December 1989, namely, December 17th, and it was agreed that this booking be confirmed.

A vote of thanks was expressed to Colin Sinden and Arthur Coleman.

Dinner/Dance 1989: A letter has been received from Geoff Jones agreeing to speak and a reply has been sent giving relevant information. Father Carpenter was authorised to purchase a plant for the wife of the guest of honour and to provide wine for them at table.

72 tickets are out at present, some of which will no doubt be returned. 21 have already been paid for and more are expected to be sold.

A vote of thanks was expressed to Dave Morris and to Esther Carpenter for printing the tickets and menus.

Esther Carpenter stated that Audrey Morris had volunteered to sell raffle tickets. After some discussion Esther Carpenter was authorised to purchase a bottle of whisky for the main prize; Committee members to donate other prizes as they wished. Ernie Spray made a donation of £3 towards the bottle of whisky in lieu of a prize.

Esther Carpenter, Ernie Spray and Arthur Coleman are to meet at 16 Brading Close, Hastings, at 10-30am on Tuesday, 17th January 1989, to finalise arrangements.

Any other business: None.

Next Committee Meeting: The next meeting was arranged for Tuesday, 21st February 1989, at 8pm at 16 Brading Close, Hastings.

There being no further business to discuss the Chairman thanked all for their attendance and a vote of thanks to the Chairman and Secretary was received from all present.

The Meeting was closed at 9-08pm.

Signed:																									
	Chairman of t							t	h	0	Meeting														